OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

HANDLE VIA
CONTROL SYSTEM

) NATIONAL RECONNAISSANCE OFFICE

WASHINGTON, D.C. . m

2 July 1976
Mr. Amrom Katz
Assistant Director
United States Arms Control
and Disarmament Agency
Washington, D.C. 20451
Dear Amrom: ) 4."'"(‘-1 i

Many thanks for your note sending a copy of Fred Ikle's
memorandum to Mr. Bush on Downgrading and Classification.
It states the case for continued protection very well and
Mr. Plummer and I were pleased to see the strong support

set forth by the Agency.

Charles W. Cook
Acting Director
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